Non-Engagement Letter (Conflict of Interest)  [FP 10A]








As we discussed during our meeting, before [firm name] could agree to represent you in this matter, we had to investigate whether this representation could adversely affect existing or former clients' interests or there might be some other reason that we would be unable to adequately represent your interests.





After you left our offices yesterday, we performed a conflict of interest check and found that our firm does indeed have a conflict of interest in this case.  Unfortunately, we can therefore not represent you and we must decline to do so in this matter.





Please be aware that whatever claim you have may be barred by the passage of time.  Since time limitations may be critical to your case, we recommend that you immediately contact another lawyer for assistance regarding your matter.





Although we were not able to assist you in this matter, we hope that you will consider [firm name] in the event that you require legal services in the future.





Thank you again for your interest in this firm.





Yours truly,


